
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1     Paraguay: Pray  

for the students and 

professors at the   

Paraguay Leadership 

Institute concluding  

its first year.  

2  Trinidad/Tobago: 
Pray for the students  
at West Indies Theo-
logical Seminary as 
they begin a new 
school year and for Dr. 
Clinton Providence, 
President. 

3  

Kenya:  Pray for the 

KIST new student ori-

entation today and for 

the new school term 

beginning on the 5th.   

4  Mexico: Pray for 

guidance for George 

Moffat as he plans to 

host the International 

Forum for Youth Work-

ers in Mexico.  

5  Belize: Thank God 
for His protection and 
care of Alfonso and 
Elizabeth Ayala, mis-
sionaries in Belize, as 
they traveled in the US 
visiting partners in 
God’s Kingdom.  

6  Malawi: Continue to 
pray for the Pastor 
Training Program, in 
session now, that pas-
tors would be encour-
aged and gain knowl-
edge helpful to their 
ministries.  

7  United Kingdom: 
Pray for National 
Leader Mickel Mascall 
and the Church as their 
lives are restored to 
order following looting 
and rioting in English 
towns and cities.  

8  Yap: Pray for Pastor 
Robert Kotmay as he 
continues to disciple 
some of those touched 
by the workers from 
Cottage Grove, OR who 
came to minister 
through Bible Studies.  

9  Africa: Pray for 

health and safety for 

Art and Suetta Claw-

son, African Liaisons, 

as they visit the mis-

sionaries in Africa.  

10  Brazil: Pray for the 

wonderful group of 

students preparing to 

pastor congregations 

and plant new ones in 

this ripe harvest field.  

11  USA: Pray for the 

Strategic Planning/

Visioning Conference 

of Church of God Minis-

tries being held in 

Nashville, TN.  

12  New Zealand: 
Praise God that there 
are many new people 
and youth attending 
Westside Christian 
Fellowship and coming 
to faith in Christ.  

13  Indonesia: Pray for 
the teachers at the 
Mountainview Interna-
tional Christian School 
and for the Bernhardt’s 
who have returned to 
the US & looking to the 
Lord for their future.  

14  
Europe/Middle East: 
Three Worlds Staff 
Meeting in Berlin; pray 
for wisdom in planning 
and implementation of 
ministries.  

15  Mozambique: Pray 

for the Church as they 

mourn the death of 

their National Leader, 

Francisco Chuva, who 

passed away suddenly.  

16  

Germany: Pray for 

those attending the  

German Church of God 

Bundesconferenz. 

17  S. Korea: Thank 
God for those who en-
visioned the “adult” 
orphanage in the city of 
Mokpo and who give 
support and love these 
elder folks who have 
no other family.  

18  Egypt: Pray for Ken 
and Keli Oldham, pas-
tors to Egypt, as they 
visit Egypt for the very 
first time and as he 
shares with the Cairo 
Christian Fellowship 
today.  

19  Malawi: Pray that 

funding will be re-

ceived to complete the 

pastor’s house and 

church on the Malawi 

Ministry Center.  

20  

Paraguay: Pray for 

continued unity, spiri-

tual growth and matur-

ity in the Body of be-

lievers in Paraguay.  

21  Saipan: Praise God 
for the VBS hosted by 
the Touch Point Prop-
erty and 1st Church on 
Guam. Pray that God 
will continue to touch 
the hearts of the chil-
dren who participated.  

22  Tanzania: Pray for 

the Comptons, mis-

sionary-elects, as they 

continue to visit 

churches and seek 

financial sponsors.  

23  Colombia: Pray for 
Abby Smith, mission-
ary in Bogotá, and the 
new outreach ministry 
in a very poor 
neighborhood on the 
outskirts of the city.  

24  

Japan: Pray for mis-

sionary Bernie Barton 

as he continues the 

ministry in Tokyo after 

Cheryl’s death.  

25  Uganda: Pray for 
our missionaries Tim 
and Colleen Stevenson 
as they continue to 
minister and bring 
hope to persons in 
Uganda, Sudan, Congo, 
Burundi.  

26  

Japan: Pray for mis-

sionary Nelecia Murrell 

as she begins her 

teaching assignment in 

Kobe. 

27  Bulgaria: Pray for 

the Church in Plovdiv 

as missionaries Kathy 

and David Simpson are 

in the US during Sep-

tember and October.  

28  Belize: Pray for 
wisdom and love in 
response to the con-
flicts and struggles of 
the people served by 
the Ayalas and those 
He touches through 
them.  

29  Malawi: Pray for 
the Pastors Training 
Program Aug. 29 – 
Sept. 11th. Pray that 
pastors would be en-
couraged and gain 
knowledge helpful to 
their ministries. 

30  Satawal (outer 
island of Yap): Pray 
for lay leaders to be 
totally dependent on 
the Holy Spirit as they 
encourage others to 
follow the Lord and 
learn of His ways.  
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